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CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

  

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am writing to express my support of the applicant's project to construct a new driveway. I live across the 
street at 226 Center Street. The new driveway is necessary in light of the development at 223 Center 
Street. Furthermore, it is consistent with the other houses on the West side of Center Street.  I encourage 
the historic preservation committee to approve this COA. 
 
 
Respectfully, 


